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N.J. Gov. Christie Signs Legislation to Protect Trade Secrets   

New Jersey Gov. Chris Christie today signed the Trade Secrets Act (A-921, or "the Act"), 
significantly enhancing protection for trade secret owners in the state and finally bringing New 
Jersey in line with 46 other states with legislation that protects businesses and individuals from 
misappropriation of their trade secrets.  

  

As reported in our advisory of December 21, 2011, both the Assembly and Senate had approved 
the Act unanimously in recent weeks, and the Governor's signature was widely anticipated. The 
legislation marks a tremendous victory for trade secret protection in New Jersey. It also 
provides an opportunity for companies to take stock of their proprietary information and to 
make certain they have policies and procedures in place to protect it. For more information 
about the provisions and importance of the new law, click here to read our earlier advisory.   

***   

 
If you have any questions regarding the impact of New Jersey Trade Secrets Act, please contact 
Thomas A. Muccifori, Chair of Archer & Greiner's Employment Competition & Information 
Protection Group, at (856) 354-3056 or tmuccifori@archerlaw.com,  or Julie A. Robinson of the 
firm's Intellectual Property Practice Group at (856) 616-2683 or jrobinson@archerlaw.com.   
 
  
  

 

DISCLAIMER: This client advisory is for general information purposes only. It does not constitute legal 
advice, and may not be used and relied upon as a substitute for legal advice regarding a specific legal issue 
or problem. Advice should be obtained from a qualified attorney licensed to practice in the jurisdiction 
where that advice is sought.   
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